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SUBJECT:   New Front and Rear Bearing Feedthroughs 

 

Purpose 

This document is being sent as a notification of implementation to our customers concerning a new 

design revision for the Front and Rear bearing feedthroughs.  This change affects all TT and TG series 

compressors.   

 

Summary 

Background 

Danfoss Turbocor is sourcing a new  

 

This is only relevant to new compressors and does not apply to refurbished compressors. Additionally, 

the type of sealant used on all threaded external ports is being changed.  The current sealant, Loctite 

554 is being replaced with a soft set thread sealant called Megaloc. 

 

 

Action Required 

No Action is required by customers at this time.   

 

For any additional information regarding this change, please contact your Key Account Manager. 
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